
 

 

HPHC DMV: Sudden passing of Rev. Hiroshi Inose 
 
Achille Acolatse 
November 10, 2022 
 

Our Dear Elder Brother Rev. Hiroshi Inose 

has made the transition to the spiritual world. 
 

 

 

Memo from Subregion One: 
 

It's with great sadness that we inform you that our beloved Rev. Hiroshi 
Inose has ascended to the spirit world. This information was relayed 
approximately at 4PM today Nov. 10th. It seems he collapsed yesterday 
and was at Hospital where he could not recover. Please say a prayer for 
him and his family with this unexpected news.  
 

Rev. and Mrs. Inose dedicated their lives to Heavenly Parents, True 
Parents, and the American providence for many decades, and continued 
to serve as the National Kodan Director till present.  
 

Let us support the Inose family at this time, and pray for a successful 
transition to the Spirit World for Rev. Inose and the comfort to Mrs. 
Hatsune Inose and their children in Japan.  
 

A date for a National Level Seonghwa will be announced soon.  
 

Sincerely,  
Resfred Arthur  
NE Subregion Secretary General   
Family Federation USA 

HSA-UWC 
 
(with R Francis edits) 

   

 

 

 
 


